
Pegatron Corporation Acknowledgement Letter

Date: 17-07-2015

To: FCC/TCB  staff

Subject: Acknowledgment of exhibit exposure

We, 

Pegatron Corporation acknowledge that previous Short Term confidentiality for FCC ID: VUIITV8100 was ending at 
07/06/2015, and the exhibit initially tagged with Short Term confidentiality have been published for about 16 days in the FCC 
database, however this was not our intention. We understand that the following exhibits:

External Photos
Internal Photos
Test Setup Photos
User manual 

have been exposed meanwhile for a few days, however we ask to hide these exhibits again for an extended period of 180 days 
for the same important reasons as explained in the initial Short Term confidentiality letter as uploaded in the original FCC 
application FCC ID: VUIITV8100, and as re-stated in the renewed Short Term confidentiality letter as uploaded into this filing.

(Attestation)

City and Country: Date: Name:
(this must be a person)

Function: Signature:
(or official company stamp)

Enschede, 
The Netherlands

07/17/23 Mark Koop
(authorized agent)

Manager


